
Aboriginal child health  
immersion program 

for Aboriginal student doctors
Aboriginal student doctors from all three medical schools in WA are invited to apply for a funded, extra-
curricular week of face-to-face learning in Aboriginal child health at the Child and Adolescent Health Service 
(CAHS), based out of Perth Children’s Hospital (PCH) on the QEII Medical Campus.
Participants will be given an interesting and dynamic introduction to Aboriginal child health with clinical 
placements, tutorials, mentoring, reflective supervision and student networking opportunities over five days.

The annual  
program offers:

• The chance to meet senior
staff from CAHS Aboriginal Health, 
Koorliny Moort and other
PCH departments

• Opportunity to introduce, 
consolidate or extend specific 
learning in Aboriginal child health

• To create interest and opportunities 
for ongoing association with CAHS

• Student bursaries of up to $1,000 
to support attendance

Expression of interest close 25 October 2024

More information and to apply
Scan the QR code or visit cahs.health.wa.gov.au 

Contact 
Emily.Creegan@health.wa.gov.au
Melanie.Robinson@health.wa.gov.au

Who can apply
Pre-clinical and clinical year Aboriginal student doctors from all 
three WA medical schools in any year group are invited to apply 
for one of 12 places. New and returning students are eligible.

Program dates: 13 to 17 January 2025 
 Full days for clinical year students
 Half days for pre-clinical students
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